
April 13, 2023
The Honorable Evan Glass
Montgomery County Council
Council Office Building
100 Maryland Avenue, 6th Floor
Rockville, MD 20850

Dear Council President Glass,

I'm writing to express my belief in Montgomery Community Media (MCM) as a needed 
resource in our community. I strongly believe that the Montgomery County Council should 
continue supporting MCM and its varied programs.

Arts on the Block has partnered with MCM several times to design and produce their Epic 
Awards. Most recently, MCM provided technical support and sponsorship for a vital 
conversation Impact with Integrity: Community Empowerment and Corporate ESG.

MCM allows us to make a contribution to our local community by providing training and 
outlets for creators of original content, local news, information, and programs that are 
relevant to our county residents.

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions.
Very sincerely,

Christopher Barclay
301-502-5623
cbarclay@artsontheblock.com


